
 

 

21 August 2025 

 
Dear Student 
 

GCSE Results Summer 2025 – Class of 2025 
 
Congratulations on the results you have received today.  I hope that they are what you expected or better! 
 
Help available on Results Day: 

Please direct any queries you may have about your received grades to either Mr Slingsby (Deputy Head 
responsible for exams) or myself, Mrs Botcher (Exams Officer).  We will both be available until midday in 
Beechurst Hall.  
 
Further information after Results Day: 

If you are concerned about your grades after Results Day, please refer to the school website:  
Soham Village College - Results and Certification (sohamvc.org). Here you will also find information about 
the collection of GCSE Controlled Assessments and Design & Technology coursework, as well as the 
arrangements for GCSE certificate collection noted below. 
 
GCSE Certificates: 

Your full GCSE certificates will be available to collect from Monday 24 November 2025 at Lodeside 
Reception. 
 
Please make a note of this date. It is extremely important that you collect your certificates as these will be 
essential to you when applying for jobs and/or college courses in the future. You may nominate someone to 
collect on your behalf as long as you give them consent, a text message will suffice.  If certificates remain 
uncollected after a year they may be destroyed. If you then require a replacement awarding bodies will 
charge approximately £50.00 per certificate or certifying statement of results. 
  

Photocopies of Certificates (not applicable for all students): 

Some early certificates for BTECs and Functional Skills have already been received in school.  If you have 
taken a BTEC or Functional Skills exam, you will find a photocopy of your certificate(s) in with your results 
today.  Original certificates will be put together with your GCSE certificates ready for collection in 
November. 
 
Please do remember to visit the school website for up to date information. 
 
Congratulations once again and I wish you all the very best with your future careers. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 

Mrs Nicola Botcher 
Exams Officer 
E-mail: nbotcher@soham-college.org.uk   

https://www.sohamvc.org/page/?title=Results+and+Certification&pid=1277

